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NR/1456/DK - Problems with processing of RGMA files 

26th July 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that we are investigating a problem affecting the processing of 
RGMA jobs.  

The problem has prevented the processing of files of type JOB, UPD and CDN 
during Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July.    

Please be assured that this is being treated with the utmost urgency, the resolution of 
the problem is in progress, and it is currently anticipated that a catch up will 
commence during the evening today (Tuesday 26th July). 

 
Dave King  
 
IS Applications Support, 
xoserve. 
 
Tel: 0121 713 5368  
(int: 7224 35368) 
Mob: 07870 577702 
e-mail: dave.h.king@xoserve.com 
 
 


